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1. Explain with reference to the context the

following passages.

(a) Good manners come from having sympathy

with others and from understanding our

own limitations. 'The truth' is too big for

any one of us to understand. ' The Truth'

as we see it is only our truth and part of a

larger truth. We should alwalys try to help

the world as much as we can in our short

time.

6. Write an essay on any one of the following

topics about 500 words : 20

(a) Cricket World Cup 2015

(b) Any Great Leader

(c) I. C. T.

(d) Your Best Friend

(e) Any Great Writer
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I therefore summoned the waiter. My friend
saw the movement and sternly asked across
the table what was the matter. With
considerable hesitation I told him that I wanted
to inquire if the soup was a vegetable soup.

(b)  If you can wait and not be tired by waiting,

or being licd about, don't deal in lies,

or being hatcd, don't give way to hating,

And yet don't look too good, nor talk too wise.

OR

I will rise and go now, for always night and day

I hear lake water lapping with low sounds by
the shore;

While I stand on the roadway, or on the
pavements grey,

I hear it in the deep heart's care.

2. Give the central idea of any one of the poems
prescribed in syllabus. 7

3. Answer any four questions : 2×4=8

(a)  Why did the author write a letter ?

(b) What is very real and the most important
thing in the world ?

(c) Who said "  it takes two to speak the truth" ?

(d)  Who is stupid people according to author ?

(e)  Why was Gandhijee a vagetarien ?

(f)  What was stronger than tremendous and
terrifying waves ?

Unit-II

4. Answer the questions after reading the
following passage carefully : 10

There are lessons we can learn from this
experience. As a scientist I naturally think first
of physical things. We must all learn to swim
well, and we must avoid bad habits that
weaken our bodies. But I know, too, that
something more than the merely physical was
involved in my being able to survive. We must
remember the great power of love. The love
that your children, your mother and I have for
each other gave me the strength to keep afloat
long after I was exhausted.

(a) What does a scientist think first ?

(b) What must we avoid ?

(c) What did keep the author afloat ?

(d) Give a suitable title to this passage.

5. Write an application to your head regarding

fee concession. 10

OR

Write a letter to your father about your

preparation for the examination.


